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October 23, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
I hope you had a good week.  We have had a good week here in the TCSD with 
only one (1) positive COVID case from earlier this week, which I already 
communicated to you in a previous Blackboard Connect message. 
 
This evening, I am pleased to forward to you two documents for your review.  The 
first is our 2019/2020 Quality Profile.  This is the seventh edition of our Quality 
Profile and it is filled with great news about the success of our students and staff 
members.  Typically, our Quality Profile is released to our school community at the 
same time as the ODE’s release of the Local Report Card.  This year, its 
publication was delayed due to the pandemic.  You will receive a hard copy of our 
Quality Profile as an insert in next week’s Twinsburg Bulletin.  We distribute the 
Quality Profile through our local newspaper as it is much less expensive to do so 
than to mail it to homes.  I hope you enjoy this year’s Quality Profile!   
 
Secondly, over time, I received a number of inquiries about our cleaning protocols 
as related to COVID-19.  Thus, we developed a 2020-21 COVID-19 Cleaning 
Protocols document which provides many details about the ways in which we keep 
our school environment healthy and clean for our students and our staff members.  
The 2020/21 COVID-19 Cleaning Protocols document is a companion document to 
our District Reopening Plan and our Smart Restart document.  I hope this latest 
publication provides the details you seek regarding our cleaning protocols. 
 
Just a reminder that Friday, October 30th is the end of the first grading period. 
 
Best wishes for a wonderful autumn weekend! 
 
Go Tigers! 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
 

 


